
NORTH  SYDNEY  COUNCIL 

KIRRIBILLI SHOPPING AREA STREETSCAPE COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF THE 80th MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY, 14 MARCH 2017 

AT 5.30PM IN THE ROS CRICHTON PAVILION, COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

 

 

 

 

Present: Adam Deutsch, Council’s Projects Manager in the Chair 

 

 Jillian Christie, Resident 

 

Council staff: 

Adam Deutsch, Projects Manager  

Peita Rose, Governance Officer (Minute Taker) 

 

 

1. Meeting opened at 5.50 pm, with Council’s Projects Manager in the chair. 

 

2. Apologies 
 

Apologies were received from the Duncan Mitchell, Director Engineering and Property 

Services.   

 

3. Confirmation of the Minutes 
 

No persons from previous meeting attended to confirm minutes. 

 

 

4. Matters Arising from the Minutes 
 

No matters arising from the minutes. 

 

 

5. Banner Flag Poles 

 

Council’s Projects Manager updated the Committee stating that Council is in the process of 

getting quotes for banner poles to be installed along Broughton Street, Kirribilli.   

 

It was suggested by Jillian Christie, that Council should consider putting up Aboriginal Flags 

outside the five Community Centres within the North Sydney Council area, and another area 

suggested was on the corner of Clarke Street and Kurraba Road, Kirribilli. 

 

 

6. Welcome to North Sydney sign 

 

It was stated by Jillian Christie that the lights on the signs are not always lit up.   

 

Council’s Projects Manager is to find out what times the lights are on of an evening. 
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7. General Business 

 

Jillian Christie a Resident of Kirribilli stated that the garbage bins in Broughton Street outside 

the Bangkok Sidewalk smell and are attracting rats as well as the bins outside BWS on 

Broughton Street.   

 

The Plants along Bligh Street at the right hand turn into Broughton Street at Kirribilli are 

overgrown and need to be trimmed.  

 

It was suggested that Council review parking signs in Kirribilli as it is 2-hour parking 7 days a 

week and it stops people from visiting Kirribilli as there is nowhere to park. Businesses in 

Kirribilli want to make it inviting for people to come and spend money. 

 

It was also suggested that Council put some decorations up in Kirribilli this year for Christmas 

around the Kirribilli Plaza in Burton Street, at base of steps to bridge. 

 

 

8. Next meeting - 31 October 2017  

 

9. Close of Meeting 
 

The meeting concluded at 6.50pm. 

 


